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VISITING GUIDELINES
We have implemented visitor restrictions  
to protect all patients and staff due to the 
current measles outbreak:

•  �Children under the age of 5 are asked not to visit the 
hospital, unless seeking medical care.

	 ♦ �Compassionate exceptions may be considered based on  
a patient’s critical condition/prognosis. Talk to a nurse.

• �All children ages 10 and under must wear a mask while in 
our facility.

•  ��Visitors who are sick should not visit patients in  
the hospital.

•  �Anyone with a cough or sore throat should wear a mask 
while in our building.

Cover your cough. 

Please wash your hands or use the antibacterial 
hand cleanser we provide throughout our facility.
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